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Say Her Name
At long last, Sarah Britton, called the
“queen bee of the health blogs” by Bon
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based recipes in her debut cookbook, inspired
by her wildly popular blog. Every month, half
a million readers—vegetarians, vegans, paleo
followers, and gluten-free gourmets
alike—flock to Sarah’s adaptable and
accessible recipes that make powerfully
healthy ingredients simply irresistible. My
New Roots is the ultimate guide to
revitalizing one’s health and palate, one
delicious recipe at a time: no fad diets or
gimmicks here. Whether readers are newcomers
to natural foods or are already devotees,
they will discover how easy it is to eat
healthfully and happily when whole foods and
plants are at the center of every plate. From
the Hardcover edition.

The Producers
Produce your best work. Live your best life.
Make your greatest impact. You have
everything you need--and you are everything
you need--to do the writing you are meant to
do. And yet the path to success can be
difficult to find and follow. Veteran author
and writing guide Sage Cohen believes that
ferocity is your best compass for finding
your true way forward. She shows you how to
transform your attitude and practices so you
can: • Unleash your creativity • Cultivate
your strengths • Overcome resistance, fear,
and other obstacles • Define success on your
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own terms
Move intentionally toward your
goals • Become unstoppable in your evolution
In this collection of contemplative and
inspiring essays, you'll unlock the secrets
to naming your deepest desires, eliminating
the challenges that hold you back, and
committing to your practice. Fierce on the
Page is your trustworthy companion for
crafting your best writing and your best
life. Join the conversation about the fierce
writing life at fierceonthepage.com.

Melting Lover
New York Times Bestseller “I want to rip out
every page of this glorious book and hang
them on my wall so that I can be surrounded
by these incredible women all day long.”
—Emma Straub, New York Times bestselling
author of The Vacationers and Modern Lovers
Over 100 exceptional and influential women
describe how they embraced their creative
spirit, overcame adversity, and sparked a
global movement of entrepreneurship. Media
titans and ceramicists, hoteliers and tattoo
artists, comedians and architects—taken
together, these profiles paint a beautiful
picture of what happens when we pursue our
passions and dreams.

Kingdom of Ash
The follow-up to his bestseller The War of
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Art, Turning
Pro navigates the passage from
the amateur life to a professional practice.
"You don't need to take a course or buy a
product. All you have to do is change your
mind." --Steven Pressfield TURNING PRO IS
FREE, BUT IT'S NOT EASY. When we turn pro, we
give up a life that we may have become
extremely comfortable with. We give up a self
that we have come to identify with and to
call our own. TURNING PRO IS FREE, BUT IT
DEMANDS SACRIFICE. The passage from amateur
to professional is often achieved via an
interior odyssey whose trials are survived
only at great cost, emotionally,
psychologically and spiritually. We pass
through a membrane when we turn pro. It's
messy and it's scary. We tread in blood when
we turn pro. WHAT WE GET WHEN WE TURN PRO.
What we get when we turn pro is we find our
power. We find our will and our voice and we
find our self-respect. We become who we
always were but had, until then, been afraid
to embrace and live out.

The Adventure Zone: Murder on the
Rockport Limited!
On shadowed wings and in raven's call, meet
the ancient Irish goddess of war, battle,
prophecy, death, sovereignty, and magic. This
book is an introduction to the Morrigan and
several related goddesses who share the
title, including Badb and Macha. It combines
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solid academic
information with personal
experience in a way that is intended to
dispel the confusion that often surrounds who
this goddess was and is. The Morrigan is as
active in the world today as she ever was in
the past but answering her call means
answering the challenge of finding her
history and myth in a sea of misinformation,
supposition, and hard-to-find ancient texts.
Here in one place, all of her basic
information has been collected along with
personal experiences and advice from a longtime priestess dedicated to a goddess who
bears the title Morrigan.

In the Company of Women
An emotionally charged story about the power
of dreams, and how passion can turn to
obsession. Beck hates his life. He hates his
violent mother. He hates his home. Most of
all, he hates the piano that his mother
forces him to play hour after hour, day after
day. He will never play as she did before
illness ended her career and left her bitter
and broken. But Beck is too scared to stand
up to his mother, and tell her his true
passion, which is composing his own music because the least suggestion of rebellion on
his part ends in violence. When Beck meets
August, a girl full of life, energy and
laughter, love begins to awaken within him
and he glimpses a way to escape his painful
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existence.
But dare he reach for it?
Thrilling and powerfully written, this is an
explosive debut for YA readers which tackles
the dark topic of domestic abuse in an
ultimately hopeful tale.

The Superhuman Mind
From chef and online baking star Gemma
Stafford, you can get more than 100
accessible, flavor-packed recipes that anyone
can make—anytime, anywhere—in her very first
baking cookbook. Gemma Stafford—chef and host
of the top online baking show Bigger Bolder
Baking—has worked as a pastry chef at a
monastery in Ireland, a Silicon Valley tech
startup, and a Michelin-starred restaurant in
San Francisco, and now brings her incredible
desserts to life every week for millions of
viewers via YouTube, Facebook, Instagram, and
her popular website, BiggerBolderBaking.com.
Gemma hopes to restore baking as an everyday
art, and this dessert cookbook is your guide.
BAKE WITH CONFIDENCE 100+ sweet and simple
dessert recipes for maximum deliciousness
with minimal effort Use just a few common
ingredients and basic kitchen tools for bold
twists on cakes, cookies, pies, ice cream,
and more Every recipe has gorgeous color
photography and step-by-step instructions
that anyone can follow with ease ANYTIME
BAKING An approach unique among baking
cookbooks, the chapters are organized by the
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basic tools
you’ll need—such as Wooden Spoon
& Bowl, Rolling Pin, or No Oven Needed—so you
can choose the recipes that are most
convenient for you during any spur-of-themoment craving BOLD NEW RECIPES & CLASSICS
Surefire hits include Chocolate Lava Pie,
Baked Cinnamon-Sugar Churros, Gemma’s BestEver Chocolate Chip Cookies, “In Case of
Emergency” One-Minute Mug Brownie, Raspberry
Swirl Cheesecake Ice Cream, and many more
BONUS: A chapter on Bold Baking Basics
includes essential techniques, tips, and in-apinch substitutions so you can whip up
Gemma’s irresistible desserts with confidence

Death March to the Parallel World
Rhapsody, Vol. 9 (manga)
So you want to make some changes in your
life. Maybe lose some weight. Or get your
finances in shape. But first, you have to
change your self-image. You have to begin
seeing yourself as a winner, not a loser. You
to learn how to look into the Word of God and
see The Image of God in You.

Dreamlander
One of the gamer siblings has vanished! In
the world of Disboard, everything is decided
by games. And after rising to reign as the
monarchs of the remnants of Disboard's
humans, gamer siblings Sora and Shiro have
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now wagered
the fate of every human being
alive on the outcome of a game against the
Eastern Union! But immediately after making
this wager, Sora disappears, leaving only a
cryptic message behind. " ", the legendary
two-in-one gamer, has been torn asunder! What
is Sora thinking? What will Shiro do? What
will become of humanity? And what about the
paradise of animal girls?! In the third
volume of the bestselling alternate-world
fantasy series, it's a risky showdown against
the Werebeasts!

The Mystery of Spiritual Sensitivity
Discover the beloved New York Times
bestseller about two lost souls who embark on
an epic road trip and find love along the
way. A New York Times, USA Today, and Wall
Street Journal bestselling blockbuster!
Twenty-year-old Camryn Bennett thought she
knew exactly where her life was going. But
after a wild night at the hottest club in
downtown Raleigh, North Carolina, she shocks
everyone-including herself-when she decides
to leave the only life she's ever known and
set out on her own. Grabbing her purse and
her cell phone, Camryn boards a Greyhound bus
ready to find herself. Instead, she finds
Andrew Parrish. Sexy and exciting, Andrew
lives life like there is no tomorrow. He
persuades Camryn to do things she never
thought she would and shows her how to give
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Soon he becomes the center of her daring new
life, pulling love and lust and emotion out
of her in ways she never imagined possible.
But there is more to Andrew than Camryn
realizes. Will his secret push them
inseparably together -- or destroy them
forever?

When He's Married to Mom
A gripping YA thriller from award-winning
writer Juno Dawson, with a dash of romance
and intriguing paranormal elements, set in
Hollow Pike - a small town with a big history
of witchcraft. Something wicked this way
comes She thought she'd be safe in the
country, but you can't escape your own
nightmares, and Lis London dreams repeatedly
that someone is trying to kill her. Lis
thinks she's being paranoid - after all, who
would want to murder her? She doesn't believe
in the local legends of witchcraft. She
doesn't believe that anything bad will really
happen to her. You never do, do you? Not
until you're alone in the woods, after dark and a twig snaps Hollow Pike - where
witchcraft never sleeps.

Becoming Olivia
When a Woman Is in an Emotional Tug-of-War
for Her Man's Heart Why can't he commit? Many
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women find
themselves asking this question
when in love with a man who won't get
married, won't stop womanizing, or refuses to
give up his sex addictions. Often this kind
of man is bound by an unhealthy attachment to
his mother. This phenomenon is called "motherson enmeshment." In When He's Married to Mom,
clinical psychologist and renowned intimacy
expert Dr. Kenneth M. Adams goes beyond the
stereotypes of momma's boys and meddling
mothers to explain how mother-son enmeshment
affects everyone: the mother, the son, and
the woman who loves him. In his twenty-five
years of practice, Dr. Adams has successfully
treated hundreds of enmeshed men and shares
their stories in this informative guide. He
provides proven methods to make things
better, including: -- Guidelines to help
women create fulfilling relationships with
mother-enmeshed men -- Tools to help motherenmeshed men have healthy and successful
dating experiences leading to serious
relationships and marriage -- Strategies to
help parents avoid enmeshing their children
When He's Married to Mom provides practical
and compassionate advice to the women who are
involved with mother-enmeshed men, to the
mothers who wish to set them free, and to the
men themselves.

Sacred Cows
Years in the making, Sarah J. Maas's #1 New
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York Times
bestselling Throne of Glass series
draws to an epic, unforgettable conclusion.
Aelin Galathynius's journey from slave to
king's assassin to the queen of a once-great
kingdom reaches its heart-rending finale as
war erupts across her world. . . Aelin has
risked everything to save her people-but at a
tremendous cost. Locked within an iron coffin
by the Queen of the Fae, Aelin must draw upon
her fiery will as she endures months of
torture. Aware that yielding to Maeve will
doom those she loves keeps her from breaking,
though her resolve begins to unravel with
each passing day With Aelin captured, Aedion
and Lysandra remain the last line of defense
to protect Terrasen from utter destruction.
Yet they soon realize that the many allies
they've gathered to battle Erawan's hordes
might not be enough to save them. Scattered
across the continent and racing against time,
Chaol, Manon, and Dorian are forced to forge
their own paths to meet their fates. Hanging
in the balance is any hope of salvation-and a
better world. And across the sea, his
companions unwavering beside him, Rowan hunts
to find his captured wife and queen-before
she is lost to him forever. As the threads of
fate weave together at last, all must fight,
if they are to have a chance at a future.
Some bonds will grow even deeper, while
others will be severed forever in the
explosive final chapter of the Throne of
Glass series.
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Bolder
Baking
There's a mantra that real writers know but
wannabe writers don’t. And the secret phrase
is this: NOBODY WANTS TO READ YOUR SH*T.
Recognizing this painful truth is the first
step in the writer's transformation from
amateur to professional. From Chapter Four:
“When you understand that nobody wants to
read your shit, you develop empathy. You
acquire the skill that is indispensable to
all artists and entrepreneurs—the ability to
switch back and forth in your imagination
from your own point of view as
writer/painter/seller to the point of view of
your reader/gallery-goer/customer. You learn
to ask yourself with every sentence and every
phrase: Is this interesting? Is it fun or
challenging or inventive? Am I giving the
reader enough? Is she bored? Is she following
where I want to lead her?

Graffiti (and Other Poems)
Fans of Pierce Brown and the Illuminae series
will love this epic space adventure that New
York Times bestselling author Beth Revis says
"you will devour in one sitting." Aisha UnHaad would do anything for her family. When
her brother contracts a plague, she knows her
janitor's salary isn't enough to fund his
treatment. So she volunteers to become a
Scela, a mechanically enhanced soldier sworn
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to protect
and serve the governing body of
the Fleet, the collective of starships they
call home. If Aisha can survive the harrowing
modifications and earn an elite place in the
Scela ranks, she may be able to save her
brother. Key Tanaka awakens in a Scela body
with only hazy memories of her life before.
She knows she's from the privileged end of
the Fleet, but she has no recollection of why
she chose to give up a life of luxury to
become a hulking cyborg soldier. If she can
make it through the training, she might have
a shot at recovering her missing past. In a
unit of new recruits vying for top placement,
Aisha's and Key's paths collide, and the two
must learn to work together--a tall order for
girls from opposite ends of the Fleet. But a
rebellion is stirring, pitting those who
yearn for independence from the Fleet against
a government struggling to maintian unity.
With violence brewing and dark secrets
surfacing, Aisha and Key find themselves
questioning their loyalties. They will have
to put aside their differences, though, if
they want to keep humanity from tearing
itself apart. "Hullmetal Girls has everything
I love in a space opera: deep faith, high
stakes, endless questions about humanity, and
a cast that shows the best (and less-best) of
what we might become." -E.K. Johnston, #1 New
York Times bestselling author of That
Inevitable Victorian Thing "A book you will
devour in one sitting, Hullmetal Girls is not
to be missed!"--Beth Revis, New York Times
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bestselling
author of A World Without You and
Across the Universe "An engaging narrative
with a complex cast that intersects race,
sexual identity, religion, and class."-Kirkus
Reviews

Pagan Portals - The Morrigan
Dripdripdrip In five days, she will come
Dripdripdrip In five days, she will come
Roberta 'Bobbie' Rowe is not the kind of
person who believes in ghosts. A Halloween
dare at her ridiculously spooky boarding
school is no big deal, especially when her
best friend Naya and cute local boy Caine
agree to join in too. They are ordered to
summon the legendary ghost of Bloody Mary:
say her name five times in front of a
candlelit mirror, and she shall appear But,
surprise surprise, nothing happens. Or does
it? Next morning, Bobbie finds a message on
her bathroom mirror - five days - but what
does it mean? And who left it there? Things
get increasingly weird and more terrifying
for Bobbie and Naya, until it becomes all too
clear that Bloody Mary was indeed called from
the afterlife that night, and she is
definitely not a friendly ghost. Bobbie, Naya
and Caine are now in a race against time
before their five days are up and Mary comes
for them, as she has come for countless
others before A truly spine-chilling yet
witty horror from shortlisted 'Queen of Teen'
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author James
Dawson.
Odessa's Sorcery
This children's storybook contains five
African folktales. The first story explains
How the Tortoise Got Its Rough Shell. The
animals had a summit with the supreme being,
Eke, in the sky. Greed and lack of altruism
cost the Tortoise dearly, as he crash-landed
onto the roof of his hut from the sky. His
broken shells were mended by Snail, but the
result was a tortoise with rough shells.
Altruism and concern for others are the
morals of this story. The second story which
extols the pride of motherhood is on The
Farmer Who Buried His Mother Alive. Donealot,
the successful farmer, had no choice other
than to bury his persistently sick mother in
the evil forest at night with the help of his
friend, Conscience. The spirits of the evil
forest brought his mother back home to a
remorseful son with a sobering message, "You
can never do enough for your mother."
Encounters of the Lion and the Tortoise is
the third story. In two separate incidents,
Tortoise outwits Lion. The animals that were
on their way to work for Lion never got
there. Instead, Tortoise intercepted and
entertained them all day with his melodious
music. Wiseone, the youngest son of Tortoise,
survived a murder attempt by Lion. Agunta,
Lion's son, was killed instead. Wiseone
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home
to a heroic welcome, with a
reminder to all of us that wits usually
prevail over raw strength, and that slow and
steady wins the race. The story of The Two
Mischievous Brothers describes how two
brothers, Kofi and Uka, conspired to swindle
people. On market days, Uka would transform
himself into a bull, and his brother Kofi
took him to the market. Unsuspecting buyers
would exchange the bull for other animals.
Uka, the bull, escaped from the buyer and
transformed himself back into a human, only
to be resold to someone else. The two
brothers ran out of luck when Nkume, the
buyer with magical powers, beat them to their
game. The moral of the story is that it does
not pay to be a cheat. The fifth story,
Vengeance of the God of Justice Amadioha,
explains the ordeal Chuk went through at the
hands of his wicked stepmother, Dab. This
heir to the throne of the ancient city of Kaa
survived numerous

Hullmetal Girls
Purple Angst is a story about friendship and
the many trials one can endure with your best
friend. A friendship has many avenues of
laughter, fighting, adventure, and betrayal
all while pushing each other to limits you
wouldn’t go without one another. A friend can
help mold the person you become, but they can
also hinder you from getting there because of
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their own
that can come between best friends, or is
there? Sidonia Goodman’s best friend, Brenda,
is dying and there is nothing they can do
about it. In Long Island the winter is bitter
cold, but Sid doesn’t feel it. On January 14,
2011 Sid spends countless hours trying to
stay strong for her best friend while
struggling with her own life condition. Sid’s
fight with anxiety brings her back to re-live
the past experiences that have brought her to
who she is presently. In the process, Sid is
awakened to love, heartbreak, passion,
success, and missed opportunities. Through it
all Sid finds the only comfort that gets her
through is her bond of friendship with
Brenda. Now Sid must come to terms with her
best friend dying and find a new relief for
her attacks.

Nobody Wants to Read Your Sh*t
The Mother of all RPG Comedies! At
Shiraaase's request, Masato, his party, andof course-his mother have journeyed to Maman
Village. There, they learn that a demon known
as the Queen of the Night is demanding a
human sacrifice from the townspeople and
offer to help in the hopes of getting a
rewa?-er, out of the goodness of their
hearts. But before they go demon-slaying,
will they be able to soak their troubles away
in a mixed-bathing hot spring?!
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Cruel Summer
Presents instructions for folding thirty-nine
origami models, from geometrical figures to
an elephant--each made from a single sheet of
paper--that emphasize the mathematical
principles behind each design.

Designing Effective Digital Badges
No Game No Life, Vol. 3 (light novel)
What if you CAN eat all of your favorite
desserts . . . and still be healthy and fit
into your skinny jeans? Meet Katie: a girl
who eats chocolate every day and sometimes
even has cake for breakfast! When Katie's
sugar habit went too far in college and left
her lacking energy, she knew something needed
to change. So she began developing her own
naturally sweet recipes and posting them
online. Soon, Katie's healthy dessert blog
had become an Internet sensation, with over
six million monthly visitors. Now, in her
first cookbook, Katie shares over 80 neverbefore-seen recipes, such as Chocolate
Obsession Cake, Peanut Butter Pudding Pops,
and Ultimate Unbaked Brownies, that use only
real ingredients, without any unnecessary
fats, sugars, or empty calories. These
desserts prove once and for all that health
and happiness can go hand-in-hand-you can
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have your
A Thousand Perfect Notes
Did you know God forbids the tying of
shoelaces on Saturday? Or that humans emit an
color aura which can only be discerned with a
Third Eye? That bountiful harvest requires
the flinging of a live goat from a church
bell tower? That instead of wishing upon a
star, we can wish upon acow? Well into the
21st century, our species continues to
participate in beliefs and customs that seem
more suited to the Bronze Age than the
Information Age, some of which involve
poisonous snakes, holy smoke, urine bubbles,
crystals, tarot cards, aliens, costumed
virgins and, of course, an offering plate.
Join Seth Andrews for a random romp across
the planet and a humorous look at some of
humanity's sacred cows.

Image of God in You
A bond of love is a beautiful thing, but what
happens when outside pressures force it into
forms both strange and strained. A lovesick
youth encounters a mysterious shapeshifter
with the ability to take on the appearance of
his beloved. A hitman forswears pleasure, but
cannot shake the fun-loving angel determined
to follow him on his assignments. Two circus
performers keep explosive secrets from one
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another Of
while
sharing the trapeze. And an
android finds himself malfunctioning under
the gaze of his pet human. Melting Lover
explores the shadowy territories of love
through Bukuro Yamada’s sweet art and gentle
literary touch.

Hollow Pike
You are designed to touch God and
supernatural The high sensitivity required to
sense and feel what other people experience
is what makes life painful-it also makes it
possible to sense, feel, and hear from God.
Christians are not immune to mood swings,
emotional upheavals, feeling burned out and
burned up. But you are mysteriously and
uniquely designed with a high degree of
spiritual sensitivity. Because of this, you
are one who can join Jesus in the work He
began and continues to do in the earth today.
Author Carol Brown explains The Mystery of
Spiritual Sensitivity-what this sensitivity
looks like and what it feels like, how this
sensitivity affects you, and the common,
human reflex reactions to this sensitivity.
You will be excited and relieved to discover
that God gave you this spiritual awareness to
develop spiritual maturity-yours and others.
So release yourself to the Spirit of God, and
learn how to respond to this most precious
gift we have received from our heavenly
Father!
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My New Of
Roots
This is the laugh-out-loud story of two
scheming men, Bialystock, a shady producer,
and Bloom, his nervous accomplice. Together
they come up with the ultimate con: raise
more money than needed, produce a show that
is bound to flop, and pocket the change. Of
course, all best laid plans are subject to be
mucked up.

Band Vs Band Comix
OphthoBook is the printed version of the
amazing OphthoBook.com online book and video
series. The combination of this text, along
with the online video lectures, creates the
most informative and easy-to-understand
ophthalmology review ever written. It is
geared toward medical students, optometry
students, and non-ophthalmologists who want
to learn more about the eye without getting
bogged down with mindless detail. The book is
broken down into ten chapters: 1. Eye History
2. Anatomy 3. Glaucoma 4. Retina 5. Infection
6. Neuroophthalmology 7. Pediatric
Ophthalmology 8. Trauma 9. Optics 10. Lens
and Cataract Each chapter also includes "pimp
questions" you might be asked in a clinic.
Also, an entire chapter of ophthalmology
board-review questions, flashcards, and eye
abbreviations. Perhaps most useful, each
chapter corresponds to the 20-minute video
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of fun cartoons!

Turning Pro
What if you held a secret that would turn the
tide of war away from the enemy … and onto
you? When Kes is found stumbling through the
desert on the verge of death, she's given a
second chance at life, but at a cost: she
must prove that the secret she holds is real.
With a jaded war hero, an escaped slave, and
a crack shot by her side, Kes must sneak back
into the lands that nearly killed her before
and face a god-like menace who has
anticipated her return. Win or lose, the
foursome will be branded as traitors. Their
home will fall to ash and ruins, and everyone
they've ever known will perish. Their only
hope rests on the word of a thief who has set
out to rescue an enemy who deserves to die.

The Edge of Never
Chocolate-Covered Katie
Odessa’s Sorcery The Odessa’s Sorcery
fantasy/supernatural book series is divided
into two main parts, one of which has the
subtitle ‘Circle of Fifths’. The ‘Circle of
Fifths’ sub-series is the main storyline
including five books, of which You are
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very first chronicle. Besides
these books, there will be numerous one-time
or support books, related to the main
storyline, but from another perspective. To
understand the main concept of the entire
‘Odessa’s Sorcery’ book series, it must to be
noted that all books are written from first
person perspective, giving the reader the
feeling as if a diary was presented to them.
The support books provide a twist, where the
reader will experience the universe and the
protagonists of the ‘Circle of Fifths’
storyline from their own point of view. This
represents the special and exact experience
of the ‘Two sides of a coin’ principle,
enabling a full-scale exploration of all
Odessa’s Sorcery characters in the process.
Odessa’s Sorcery – Circle of Fifths
(Chronicle 1) The story follows the adventure
of protagonists, Damia and Vivienne, who
desire to live their dreams. They strive to
start a career in magic and become
professional Spellcrafters (mages and
warriros, who use their gift and talent to
serve and solve the everyday people’s
problems). Spellcrafters often unite in
guilds and clans and as the human nature
dictates, clan wars and guild battles are an
omnipresent part of the Spellcrafters’
everyday life. Damia and Vivienne are just
finishing their studies at the magic academy,
trying to find a clan/guild to join and live
the Spellcrafters’ life, but it is not a
simple challenge to overcome. Spellcrafters’
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ladder
is firmly based on magic power
and battle experience And since Damia and
Vivienne freshly graduated, they do not
possess much experience, so they have to
prove themselves somehow and fight back
against the obstacles that their young age
and inepxerienced nature cause. However,
there is another side of the coin. If the
first chronicle has to be summarized in one
sentence, the perfect one would be: ’Reach
your goal and realize – it’s not the dream
you idolized’. This is another hard task,
Damia and Vivienne have to live and struggle
through in this book, while their courage,
passion, will, heart and friendship are put
under strong pressure and test.

OphthoBook
What do Netflix, our desire for the corner
office, and that perfect picture we just
posted on Instagram have to do with each
other? None of these things is wrong in
itself. But when we begin to allow
entertainment, success, or social media to
control us, we miss out on the joy of God’s
rule in our hearts. In Gods at War, Pastor
Kyle Idleman, bestselling author of Not a
Fan, helps every believer recognize there are
false gods at war within each of us, and they
battle for the place of glory and control in
our lives. According to Idleman, idolatry
isn’t an issue?it is the issue. By asking
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insightful
questions, Idleman reveals which
false gods each of us are allowing on the
throne of our lives. What do you sacrifice
for? What makes you mad? What do you worry
about? Whose applause do you long for? We’re
all wired for worship, but we often end up
valuing and honoring the idols of money, sex,
food, romance, success, and many others that
keep us from the intimate relationship with
God that we desire. In this updated edition,
Pastor Kyle adds a new introduction as well
as new content about the battle many of us
face with technology—whether we are tempted
to send just one more text, stay online when
our bodies need rest, or find ourselves
putting email before in-person relationships.
How can we seek God with our whole hearts
instead? Using true, powerful, and honest
testimonies of those who have struggled in
each area, Gods at War illustrates a clear
path away from the heartache of our 21st
century idolatry back to the heart of
God—enabling us to truly be completely
committed followers of Jesus.

Purple Angst
Looking to deliver a letter from the Witch of
the Forest of Illusions, Satou and his party
decide to visit the village of the forest
giants. He soon finds the villagers are still
recovering from hydra attacks, including
three children who were poisoned by the
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breath. As Satou gets to work
on brewing an antidote, Karina ponders how
she can enlist the giants' assistance in
ridding her hometown of the demonic presence
that plagues it

Gods at War
In the second Adventure Zone graphic novel
(adapted from the McElroy family's wildly
popular D&D podcast), we rejoin hero-adjacent
sort-of-comrades-in-arms Taako, Magnus, and
Merle on a wild careen through a D&D railroad
murder mystery. This installment has a little
of everything: a genius child detective, an
axe-wielding professional wrestler, a surly
wizard, cursed magical artifacts, and a pair
of meat monsters. You know, the usual things
you find on a train. Hot on the heels of The
Adventure Zone: Here There Be Gerblins, the
smash hit graphic novel that launched the
series, The Adventure Zone: Murder on the
Rockport Limited picks up the saga where
volume 1 left off. Both books are based on
"The Adventure Zone," a tabletop RPG comedy
podcast with downloads numbering in the tens
of millions and an army of passionately
devoted fans. With art and co-adaptation from
Carey Pietsch, the McElroys are once again
turning their raucous freewheeling D&D
campaign into some damn fine comics.

A God Among Thieves
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What if it were possible to live two very
different lives in two separate worlds? What
if the dreams we awaken from are the fading
memories of that second life? What if one day
we woke up in the wrong world?Every night, a
woman on a black warhorse gallops through the
mist in Chris Redston's dreams. Every night,
she begs him not to come to her. Every night,
she aims her rifle at his head and fires. The
last thing Chris expects--or wants--is for
this nightmare to be real. But when he wakes
up in the world of his dreams, he has to
choose between the likelihood that he's gone
spectacularly bonkers or the possibility that
he's just been let in on the secret of the
ages.Only one person in a generation may
cross the worlds. These chosen few are the
Gifted, called from Earth into Lael to shape
the epochs of history--and Chris is one of
them. But before he figures that out, he
accidentally endangers both worlds by
resurrecting a vengeful prince intent on
claiming the powers of the Gifted for
himself. Together with a suspicious princess
and a guilt-ridden Cherazii warrior, Chris
must hurl himself into a battle to save a
country from war, two worlds from
annihilation, and himself from a dream come
way too true.

Betty Crocker's Cookie Book
Designing Effective Digital Badges is a handsPage 27/32
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the principles, implementation,
and assessment of digital badging systems.
Informed by the fundamental concepts and
research-based characteristics of effective
badge design, this book uses real-world
examples to convey the advantages and
challenges of badging and showcase its
application across a variety of contexts.
Professionals in education, game development,
mobile app development, and beyond will find
strategies for practices such as
credentialing, goal-setting, and motivation
of their students.

Origami and Math
Hunger and Love
Roxanne Henke's first book in the Coming Home
to Brewster series, After Anne, received
great reviews and enthusiastic sales,
appearing on the Crossings Book Club
bestseller list. The second book in the
series, Finding Ruth, was also a huge
success, as more readers fell in love with
small-town Brewster and its people. In this
third novel, Roxanne returns to the life of
Olivia "Libby" Marsden, the main character in
After Anne. Libby has the perfect lifegood
kids, a wonderful husband, and a strong
Christian faith. Why then is she increasingly
depressed? Libby discovers that sometimes God
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works through
the most unexpected
circumstances to help us become who we're
meant to be, as readers will discover in this
touching novel.

Do You Love Your Mom and Her Two-Hit
Multi-Target Attacks?, Vol. 3 (manga)
Collects recipes for over 250 types of
cookies, including rolled, drop, molded, bar,
and special holiday and party cookies.

Fierce on The Page
Did you know your brain has superpowers?
Berit Brogaard, PhD, and Kristian Marlow, MA,
study people with astonishing talents—memory
champions, human echolocators, musical
virtuosos, math geniuses, and synesthetes who
taste colors and hear faces. But as amazing
as these abilities are, they are not
mysterious. Our brains constantly process a
huge amount of information below our
awareness, and what these gifted individuals
have in common is that through practice,
injury, an innate brain disorder, or even
more unusual circumstances, they have managed
to gain a degree of conscious access to this
potent processing power. The Superhuman Mind
takes us inside the lives and brains of
geniuses, savants, virtuosos, and a wide
variety of ordinary people who have acquired
truly extraordinary talents, one way or
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underpinnings of these abilities, the authors
even reveal how we can acquire some of them
ourselves—from perfect pitch and lightning
fast math skills to supercharged creativity.
The Superhuman Mind is a book full of the
fascinating science readers look for from the
likes of Oliver Sacks, combined with the
exhilarating promise of Moonwalking with
Einstein.

Severed
A compelling psychological thriller with a
dash of romance from award-winning writer
Juno Dawson. Perfect for fans of Sue Wallman
and E. Lockhart. One year after the suicide
of their friend Janey, the rest of the group
decide to spend the summer together in a
holiday villa in the Mediterranean. They're
hoping to get over the terrible events of the
previous year, but then a new guest arrives,
claiming to have evidence that Janey's
suicide was actually murder. When the guest
is found dead, it becomes clear that the
killer must be one of the group but who is
it? And will they strike again?
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